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Warsaw, 6 December 2024

Dear Presidents,
Dear Colleagues,

We are very pleased to invite you to the meeting of the Chairpersons of COSAC which will
be held on 26-27 January 2025 in Warsaw. The meeting introduces the Parliamentary
Dimension of the Polish Presidency of the Council of the EU. Attached you will find the
provisional agenda of the COSAC Chairpersons meeting and a note with practical
information.

For our meeting on 27 January 2025 we propose to discuss the priorities of the Polish
Presidency. Moreover, to address the need for a debate on issues of relevance for our
citizens, in the COSAC Chairperson’s meeting agenda we have included the topic of
a policy-based budget of the EU responsively tackling the consequences of climate change.

We do hope to welcome you in Warsaw in January, and we look forward to meeting you all.

Sincerely Yours
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